
 
 

 
 

 

For Immediate Release      Media Contact:    

July 13, 2021                                  Elaine Driscoll (MGC) 617-571-2964 

        Press release: 21-034 

 

Meeting Notification  
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission to hold Public Meeting 

Topics include: On-site Casino Updates, Research and Responsible Gaming,  
Diversity and Legislative Affairs, Investigations and Enforcement Bureau 

 
WHO: Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chair Cathy Judd-Stein 

and Commissioners Gayle Cameron, Eileen O’Brien and Enrique Zuniga   

 
WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will hold public meeting #349 on Thursday, 

July 15, 2021.  

 

After an approval of minutes, MGC staff will lead a tribute for Detective Captain Brian 

Connors, the founding Commanding Officer of the Gaming Enforcement Unit who was 

recently promoted to join the Command Staff of the Massachusetts State Police. 

 

During an administrative update, Executive Director Karen Wells and members of the 

Investigations and Enforcement Bureau will discuss the following: 

• On-site Casino Updates 

• MGC Return to Work Update 

 

Director of Research and Responsible Gaming Mark Vander Linden and Research 

Manager Marie-Claire Flores-Pajot will present on the following: 

• GameSense Quarterly Update 

• General Research Update 

 

Director of Diversity and Legislative Affairs Jill Griffin, alongside Executive Director 

Wells, General Counsel Todd Grossman, and Chief Financial and Accounting Officer 

Derek Lennon, will provide an Employee and Vendor Diversity Update. 

 

Director Griffin and Program Manager Crystal Howard will present the 2019 Casino 

Industry Impact Report and introduce Account Executive Suzanne Charette from the 

Mansfield Paper Company for a local vendor spotlight.  

 

Director of Investigations and Enforcement Bureau Loretta Lillios, alongside Gaming 

Agents Division Chief Bruce Band, will discuss a Civil Administrative Report. 

 

Community Affairs Division Chief Joe Delaney and Program Manager Mary Thurlow, 

alongside members of the Diversity and Legislative Affairs Division, will lay out an 



 
 

 
 

amendment to a Workforce Development Grant from the 2021 Community Mitigation 

Fund for Holyoke Community College.  

 

Commissioner O’Brien and Associate General Counsel Carrie Torrisi will lead a 

discussion on a draft Commission letter to the Massachusetts Peace Officer and 

Training Commission.   

 

For a complete list of agenda items and anticipated votes, view the official Meeting 

Notification and Agenda. A LIVE STREAM will be available at MassGaming.com. 

Community members are also invited to follow along with live meeting updates by 

connecting with the Commission on Twitter, @MassGamingComm. 

 

Please note that the Commission will conduct this public meeting remotely utilizing 

remote collaboration technology. Use of this technology is intended to ensure an 

adequate, alternative means of public access to the Commission’s deliberations for 

any interested member of the public. If there is any technical problem with the 

Commission’s remote connection, an alternative conference line will be noticed 

immediately on our website: MassGaming.com. 

 
WHERE:             Conference Call Number: 1-646-741-5293, Meeting ID: 111 482 3691 

 

WHEN:              Thursday, July 15, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  

https://massgaming.com/wp-content/uploads/Meeting-Notification-and-Agenda-7.15.21.pdf
https://massgaming.com/wp-content/uploads/Meeting-Notification-and-Agenda-7.15.21.pdf
https://massgaming.com/
https://twitter.com/massgamingcomm

